
Subject: Re: "There were errors"
Posted by Klugier on Thu, 23 Aug 2018 21:34:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,

You could try to unpack your installation one more time, but with more friendly path like
"C:/Prototable/upp". I do not like the UTF-8 characters in path. Generally, the simplest path on
Windows the better :)

Please let me know if it works for you.

Sincerely,
Klugier
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